MEMORANDUM

DATE:

November 2, 2004
TO:

Full- and Part-Time Administrative Support Workers
FROM:
Jane Smith
SUBJECT:
Holiday Vacation Time Requests
Introductory Summary

Recently I have been asked by the Human Resources Manager, Danielle Thorton, to evaluate the issue of scheduling conflicts during the Christmas season.  Having analyzed the situation, I have come up with a resolution:  timely requests for holiday vacation time.

Issue
Some of the scheduling problems include:

1. Scheduling conflicts occur routinely near the Christmas holiday.

2. Some workers want to take personal time for shopping and traveling.

3. Last year, many called in sick rather than properly schedule time off.

4. This creates a hardship for the rest of the staff.

Among the benefits of advance scheduling are the following:

1. We are not left short-handed.

2. We meet our customers’ needs.

3. Scheduling conflicts are kept at a minimum.

4. Cooperation creates positive morale. 
Conclusion
On the basis of my analysis, I strongly request that support staff schedule vacation time in advance.  This should be done as soon as possible for the month of December to prevent conflicts.  Please call me at ext. 204 if you need further clarification on this matter.
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